
To ensure that we are meeting the needs of children and parents at Thorpe Primary School 
we would like some feedback about Online Safety and about the use of the online platform 

Seesaw. We would be very grateful if as many parents as possible could spend a few 
minutes completing each of the two questionnaires. 

 
 

Please let us know your views by Friday 8th July 
 
 

Many Thanks. 
 
 

Online Safety Questionnaire QR Code 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Seesaw Questionnaire QR Code 
 
 



 
 


